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Thursday Sep. 12, 2024
Dear parents of fourth graders,
Greetings

We would like to welcome you to a meeting with the supervisors and teachers on Monday
16th of September 2024 to familiarize yourselves with the various subjects.

This orientation will be held in the music room on the ground floor in the Administrative
building from 9:00 am to 11:30 am.

We wish all of our students a successful and fruitful academic year.

Deputy Principal for Upper Primary College Director
Amani El Massry Hala Toma
s

Website: http://www.nrcschools.com

E-mail: nrc@nrcschools.com



